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To echo previous reports, our main success in the Western League has been the number of different 

players that have represented East Wales this year.  

Over the season, 55 individuals have given their time to perform for us throughout the South West 

of the UK. Another 3 are due to make their seasonal debut at Woolavington on 13th May. 

It was my stated intention, when taking over the post of Western League co-ordinator, to try and 

produce varied yet competitive teams. 

 In a change from previous years, the B team has been less successful this year but the A team have 

won 4 out of 6 matches and are 2nd in their division. The C team are also 2nd with 3 wins and a draw. 

I would personally, like to thank all the players who have appeared this year and especially Richard 

Welsford of GBA who has organised the C team squad. 

Teams-of-eight matches instead of teams-of-four are becoming more common so Richard and I will 

be looking for even more players, especially debutants, to play for East Wales next year. 
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      Steve Webb 


